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Question Time 

 

Could the administration and/or Executive Committee please comment on any potential changes 

to the Purdue voluntary early partial retirement program?   

In particular, are there discussions that the program may be reduced from five years to three 

years?   

Would the decision on program changes be mandated from Purdue West Lafayette, or does the 

IPFW administration and Fort Wayne Faculty Senate have any discretion on changes to the 

program?   

Is there a possibility for grandfathering some faculty who may be particularly close to receiving 

this benefit into the five year early partial retirement even if the program is changed? 
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